
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 20th September 2024 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,  

School Photograph day - Wednesday 25th September 2024   

Please can you remind your child that our photographer will be in school on Wednesday.  We encourage all our 
pupils and staff to have their photographs taken as well as class photographs.  Information will be sent to you on 
how to order your copy.  Please ensure your child is smartly dressed in their uniform. 

Macmillan Cake Sale – Friday 27th September 2024   

Staff and pupils will be organising a Cake sale with proceeds going to this very worthwhile charity.  Your child is 
invited to bring in up to £5 and can choose a limited number of cakes of their choice.  

Harvest Festival reminder   

Our annual Harvest Festival service will be held on Friday 4th October.  A detailed letter will be sent out next week to 
kindly request donations of non-perishable items which will be put towards your child’s class Harvest box.  All 
proceeds will go to the Salvation Army in Maidstone. 

Connections-Parent Support Group  

You are very welcome to come to our connection’s coffee morning on Monday 30th September 9.30-11.00am and 
our Connections Guided Talk on Friday 4th October at 10.00-11.30am. Please contact the school office for more 
information. 

Parking Around Our School Site   

Please can all Parents & Carers be respectful of our neighbours when parking around our school site. We are working 
closely with them to ease the traffic and congestion difficulties around the school site. 

Wishing you a lovely and restful weekend. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs M Cleave 

Headteacher 


